
 

 

 
T/TH 

Dear Parents, 
Merry Christmas!  Thank you to everyone 

who attended our Thanksgiving celebration.  The 
children did a wonderful job!  They are a joy to 

teach, and we thank you for the privilege of  
being their teachers.  This month we will be  

having fun with Christmas activities. 
 

Upcoming Events 
December 18--We invite you to join us in our classroom at 11:15.  The children 
have a couple of special songs to share with you!  Your child has also worked 
hard to make you a special gift that they will give you after they sing.   
December 20--Chapel & Party Pajama Day-- Please wear your pajamas with your 
regular shoes to school.   
December 21-January 6--Christmas vacation (I will send home a “Snowman 
Project.”) 
January 8--See you back at school!  Please return the “Snowman Project” 
to school. 
January 31--Spaghetti Dinner--It is a special night for your child and his/her dad 
or other special male guest with great food and fun!  
February 7--No school/Conversations--I am looking forward to discussing your 
child’s progress with you!  Conversations are held during Calvary Preschool 
school hours. 
 

Have a blessed holiday season, 
Mrs. Hamstra & Mrs. Dorrance 

 
*Colorado weather is unpredictable.  Please review our “Inclement Weather” 

policy that is found in the Parent Handbook!  Also, please remember to send a 
hat and mittens for your child to wear during recess.  Thanks! 

 


